
The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  SITE PLAN

8’ fence with landscaping

existing trees to be saved

existing trees to be saved



The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  FENCING & LANDSCAPE CONCEPTS



The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  TOWNHOUSE CONCEPT

CEMENT FIBER PANELS

ALUM. CLAD WINDOWS

METAL TRIM

BACK SIDE FRONT

ASPHALT SHINGLE 

METAL LOUVERS

BRICK

ALUMINUM 
RAILING TYP.

FLY ASH OR CEM. FIBER
TRIM

METAL 
C CHANNEL BRICK

METAL GARAGE 
DOOR

WOOD DOOR
METAL RAILING 
TYP.

44’-0”
 TOP OF RIDGE

+/- 44’-0”
 TOP OF RIDGE

+/- 33’-0”
 PARAPET

+/- 4’-6”
GROUND FLOOR



The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  TOWNHOUSE CONCEPT



The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  TOWNHOUSE CONCEPT



The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  TOWNHOUSE CONCEPT



The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  1ST FL. MASTER TOWNHOUSE CONCEPT

ALUMINUM 
CLAD WINDOW

BRICK

METAL FASCIA

BACKFRONT

METAL FASCIA CEMENT FIBER 
SIDING

METAL TRIM

+/- 24’-8”
PARAPET

+/- 12’-8”
SECOND FLOOR

METAL 
C CHANNEL

METAL RAILING 
TYP.

METAL GARAGE 
DOOR



The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  1ST FL. MASTER TOWNHOUSE CONCEPT

SIDE



The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  1ST FL. MASTER TOWNHOUSE CONCEPT



The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  1ST FL. MASTER TOWNHOUSE CONCEPT



The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  1ST FL. MASTER TOWNHOUSE CONCEPT



The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  PERSPECTIVE VIEWS



The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  PERSPECTIVE VIEWS



The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  PERSPECTIVE VIEWS



The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  PERSPECTIVE VIEWS



The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  PERSPECTIVE VIEWS



The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  PERSPECTIVE VIEWS



The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  PERSPECTIVE VIEWS



The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  PERSPECTIVE VIEWS



The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  PERSPECTIVE VIEWS



The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  PERSPECTIVE VIEWS



The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  PERSPECTIVE VIEWS



The drawings, specifications, ideas, design and arrangements represented thereby are and shall remain the property of the architect. No part of shall be copied, disclosed to others or used in conjunction with any work or project other 
than the specific project for which they have been prepared and developed without the written consent of the architect.  Visual contact with these drawings or specifications shall constitute conclusive evidence of acceptance of these 
restrictions.  Written dimensions on these drawings shall have precedence over scaled dimensions.  Contractors shall verify and be responsible for all dimensions and conditions on the job site, and this office must be notified of any 
variations from the dimensions and conditions shown by these drawings.  

2022.05.04 RDLA21171P

FAIRLINGTON HEIGHTS  |  UPPER ARLINGTON  |  PERSPECTIVE VIEWS


